
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     CONTACT: Van Wanggaard 

January 26, 2021         608-266-1832 

 

Statement on Senate Repealing Evers’ 4th Consecutive Emergency Order 

 

“Today marks the 180th consecutive day that Governor Evers has declared an “emergency.” We 

have had this same “emergency” for 240 of the last 319 days. This stretches any reasonable 

definition of the word “emergency”. 

 

“From the start, Governor Evers has used his declarations of “emergency” to act unilaterally, 

rather than attempt a bipartisan solution to help Wisconsinites through the pandemic. And we’ve 

seen the result of this unilateral approach. From the unemployment fiasco, to being last in the 

midwest in vaccine distribution, allowing Evers to act unilaterally has been a disaster. I hope that 

the repeal of the State of Emergency will force Evers to work with the legislature to finally help 

Wisconsin families.” 
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